
From Razaq, Mohammed (Councillor) 

Sender Brown, Mary(CED) 

To pat@toms.org 

Date 2016-06-13 10:26 

Hello Mr Toms 

Further to your recent enquiry regarding the above, I write to advise I am now in receipt of a response 

from Land & Environmental Services on this subject. 

The department has advised the new access ramp is a companion to the new, steel staircase at this 

locus and provides a barrier free entrance to the Kelvin Walkway, particularly for cyclists. It has been 

constructed to the best available profile given the topography at this locus. 

Please be aware that the access will be gated and locked each evening in keeping with other accesses on 

to the walkway and into Glasgow Botanic Gardens. 

I trust the information provided above by the department is of assistance.  However, should you require 

any further assistance on this or any other matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards 

Mary Brown  

On behalf of Bailie Mohammed Razaq, Support Officer 

Business Support - Member's Services 

Phone    0141 287 5542 

Email   mary.brown@ced.glasgow.gov.uk 

 


